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WHAT HAPPENED:

CALL TO ACTION

ACCESS CONTACT INFO,
PHONE & EMAIL SCRIPTS
W/ QR CODE OR TINYURL

BELOW

Call attention to the undocumented
pregnant detainee at Rochester
General Hospital on February 26th 

On February 26th at Rochester General Hospital,
a pregnant CBP detainee was denied access to a
lawyer while hospitalized. We want to call attention
to this and enlist our legislators' help in rectifying
this situation and preventing the disruption of
immigrant families seeking compassionate
medical care in the future.

Contact the legislators at
the Federal, State, and
Local level. 
Call and leave a voicemail
If you email, ASK FOR A
RESPONSE. 


